Finance Manager

Zme

Kastrup, 30. november 2009

Finance Manager, Scandinavia, Claus Berggren, has Friday the 27th November
given in his nofice.

We would like to wish Claus luck in his future challenges.

The recruitment process of a replacement will take place immediately.

Finance Manager, Skandinavien, Claus Beggren, har valgt at opsige sin stilling
fredag den 27 november.

Vi gnsker Claus held og lykke | hans fremtidige virke.

Rekrutteringen of stillingen vil pdbegynde hurtigst.

Med venlig hilsen / best regards

David Heer
General Manager, Scandinavia



